
SISTERS - The 10th Women and the Silent Screen 
Conference: Call for Papers
European Film Gateway News Alert

 On 25-28 May 2019, the Eye International Conference 

will be hosting the 10th Women and the Silent Screen conference in Amsterdam. 
This year's topic is SISTERS and presentations may engage with the concept of 
sisterhood from a wide range of historical and theoretical angles, including but not 
limited to themes such as Sisters on the screen and behind the camera, Sisterly 
attachments, Feminist historiographic practices or Archival siblings and imitation 
kin.The conference is organized by Eye in collaboration with Women and Film 
History International (WFHI), University of Amsterdam (UvA), and the Amsterdam 
School for Cultural Analysis (ASCA).

The deadline for proposal submissions is November 30, 2018. More 
information at eyefilm.nl
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